
 
 
 

MINUTES 
 
 
 

The Volunteer Firefighter Relief Fund Committee for the Town of Montville met at 5:00 p.m. in 
Room 203 at the Montville Town Hall on October 17, 2017. 
 
Members present:   Terry Hart, Ron McDaniel, Billy Caron, Micah Messer, Ron Turner, Joe 
Giangrasso and Keith Truex. 
 
McDaniel called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.  
 
Public Comment 
None 
 
Committee Business 
 
Motion by Caron, second by Truex, to approve the minutes of August 15, 2017 meeting as 
submitted. Passed unanimously. 
 
The committee reviewed the annual stipends. There was discussion regarding whether to change 
the class of Fire Fighter to Member because they are not certified. There was also discussion 
about changing a MRT to an EMR.  
 
Turner moved, second by Giangrasso, to increase the stipends as follows and to change the class 
of MRT to EMR: 
 
EMR and FF from $500 to $700 
FFI, Certified Fire Police, EMT and FF & EMR from $700 to $900 
FF & EMT and FF1 & EMR from $1,000 to $1,200 
FF1 & EMT from $1,200 to $1,500 
 
Motion passed. 
 
Public Comment  
 
None 
 
Motion by Caron, second by Truex, to adjourn the meeting at 5:22 p.m. 
 
Minutes submitted by: 
 
Terry Hart, Finance Director 
 
 


